
Minutes of the University Curriculum Committee 
 
November 8, 2007 
 
1. A meeting of the University Curriculum Committee was held on 
Thursday, November 8, 2007, Twamley Hall, Room 404. Matt Cavalli 
presided. Those present were Connie Borboa, Matt Cavalli, Mary Drewes, 
Connie Gagelin, Bonni Gourneau, Devon Hansen, Duane Helleloid, Assion 
Lawson-Body, Greg Patton, Mary Riske, Charlie Robertson, Liz Tyree, 
and Jonathan Voigt. 
 
2. Minutes October 18. Matt Cavalli moved to approve the minutes from 
October 18. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried 
unanimously.  
 
3. Duane Helleloid, Greg Patton and Assion Lawson-Body presented the 
BBA with a major in Human Resource Management new academic program 
request. Assion Lawson-Body moved to approve the request. The motion 
was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.  
 
4. Bonni Gourneau presented T&L 330 and 325 course deletion requests 
and T&L 250 new course request and moved approval of all. The motion 
was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously. 
 
5. Bonni Gourneau presented PXW 494 course change request and moved 
approval. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.  
 
6. Charlie Robertson presented Space Studies change in program 
requirements request and moved approval. The motion was seconded, 
voted upon and carried unanimously. 
 
7. Charlie Robertson presented Computer Science 566 course change 
request and moved approval. The motion was seconded, voted upon and 
carried unanimously.  
 
8. Assion Lawson-Body presented ISYS 517 new course request and moved 
approval. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously. 
 
9. Matt Cavalli presented Geology graduate programs change in program 
requirements request and M.A. Forensic Psychology change in program 
requirements request and moved approval of both. The motion was 
seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.  
 
10. Devon Hansen presented Minor in Chinese Studies: Language and 
Culture new program request and B.A. with a major in Chinese Studies 
new program request and moved approval of both. The motion was 
seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously. 
 
11. The meeting adjourned at 3:50 p.m. 
 
Recorded by Connie Borboa 


